
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

On Friday 10th December, Scalby School will be supporting Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper 
Day. 

We are encouraging all of our staff and students to wear a Christmas jumper on Friday 10th 
December to raise awareness of the great work this charity does as well as enabling every member 
of our school community to come together to raise money for such a worthy cause in the run up to 
Christmas. 

In the run up to Friday 10th December, students will be shown an assembly to inform them of the 
work that Save the Children do and how donations from all of us at Scalby School can make a 
difference in the lives of others. 

As such, we will be asking that a voluntary donation of £2, or whatever can be afforded, is made to 
our Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day appeal.  

Sadly, due to COVID-19 restrictions, donations can only be made via our Just Giving page which can 
be found here: https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/cjd210006530 

Alternatively, please see the QR code at the bottom of this letter. 

I am very much looking forward to seeing our school community come together on Friday 10th 
December and I would like to take this opportunity to thank you in advance for your support with 
this event. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr P. S. Curran 

Associate Senior Leader 

 

QR Code Link to Scalby School Just Giving Page 

 

 

 

https://trk.justgiving.com/f/a/vh9DgV91-VuWRdRAX4n5cA%7E%7E/AAME8QA%7E/RgRjeIsuP0RBaHR0cHM6Ly9jaHJpc3RtYXMuc2F2ZXRoZWNoaWxkcmVuLm9yZy51ay9mdW5kcmFpc2luZy9jamQyMTAwMDY1MzBXA3NwY0IKYY4uBpZhroK49FIhcGEuY3VycmFuQHNjLmNvYXN0YW5kdmFsZS5hY2FkZW15WAQAAAAD

